
Ms Ewa Kopacz 
Marshal of the Sejm 
of the Republic of Poland 
 
Mr Bogdan Borusewicz 
Marshal of the Senate 
of the Republic of Poland 
 
Interparliamentary Conference on CFSP incl. CSDP 
Your letter of 29 November 2011 
 

Dear Colleagues, 

Many thanks for your letter. In particular I wish to express my 

appreciation of the effort you have devoted towards finding a 

compromise solution that would allow us to move forward on this 

long-standing issue..  

I believe that your proposal concerning the composition of the 

various delegations  is a useful basis for further discussions and 

would be pleased if it could allow us to resolve the remaining 

outstanding issues at our next conference in Warsaw in April. 

Please accept my best wishes for the holiday season. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Eero Heinäluoma 
Speaker 

 
 


